————— Original Message—————
From: Frank Tingle [mailto:ftingle@earthlink.net]
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2007 8:36 AM

To: CH CLK

Ce: ftingle@redwood.com
Subiect: Donation to City tree fund to offset airplane travel carbon emissions

To the Mayor and City Council:

My job requires me to travel extensively via airplane throughout the United States. T
would like to donate money towards the purchase of trees for the streets of Racine to
offset the carbon emissions of these trips I take throughout the year. While this might
only amount to probably 25 trees a year, I believe it could have an impact on the quality

of life for our residents.

I would rather donate locally than to a global fund.
Thanking you in advance,

Frank Tingle

Senior Systems Engineer
Redwood Software

1740 Park Avenue
Racine, WI 53403

T: 262 898 3016

M: 262 331 3859

E:frank.tingle@redwood. com
http://www. redwood. com

This message may contain confidential or legally privileged information. In the event of
any error in transmission, unauthorized recipients are requested to contact the sender
immediately and do not disclose or make use of this information. No warranties or
assurances are made or given as to the accuracy of the information given or in relation to
the safety of this e-mail and any attachments. No liability whatsocever is accepted for any

consequences arising from this e-mail.



